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Start of work at Pearce’s Corner, Wahroonga site 
compound from Monday 12 April 
 

April 2021 
 
The NSW Government is widening and upgrading a number of intersections along the Pacific 
Highway to create three continuous northbound lanes between Turramurra and Wahroonga. 
These improvements will help ease congestion, reduce travel times and improve safety on this 
section of the Pacific Highway. 
 
From Monday 12 April, we will start using Pearce’s Corner at 1 Pacific Highway and 2-12 
Pennant Hills Road in Wahroonga as the site compound for our project on the Pacific Highway. 
We will be using this site until the completion of the project, which is expected in late 2022. 
 

      

What we’re doing 

We will first establish the site compound at Pearce’s Corner. Our work will: 

 install fencing 
 install measures to mitigate noise and control sediment and erosion 
 set up staff offices and amenity sheds 
 install temporary sheds for storage of materials 
 establish paved areas for parking and laydown of materials. 
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We will use the site compound until the project is completed in late 2022. Our working hours are 

from Monday to Friday from 7am to 6pm and on Saturday from 8am to 1pm. We also work up 
to five nights a week between Sunday and Friday from 8pm to 5am the next day. We will not 
work on public holidays. 
 

How this will affect you 
During the establishment work and the use of the site compound, there will be impacts such as 
noise and dust. We will do everything we can to minimise impact to neighbours, particularly of 
noise and light spill. We will keep you informed of the progress of our work. 
 

Accessing the site 
We will access the site compound via the gate at Russell Avenue nearest to Pennant Hills Road. 
Aside for access, we will not use the remainder of Russell Avenue for parking or any other activity. 
 

We have received feedback from the residents on parking on Russell Avenue. All vehicles such 
as trucks, utility and equipment will be required to be park inside the site compound.  
 

Trucks on Pennant Hills Road 
Our trucks will use Pennant Hills Road only to access the site compound.  This is allowed under 
current regulation which says trucks and buses (over 12.5m long or over 2.8m clearance height) 
travelling between the M1 and M2 must use the tunnels unless they have a genuine pick up or 
delivery destination only accessible via Pennant Hills Road. 
 

     
 
 

   

Our work schedule 
    
The site compound establishment work 
will be carried out between Monday 12 
April and Thursday 29 April 2021, 
weather permitting.  
 
Our work hours will be from Monday to 
Friday between 7am and 6pm and on 
Saturday from 8am to 1pm. 

 

  

Contact us 
    
If you have any concerns or questions, 
please contact our delivery partner,  
Ward Civil, on 1800 897 841 or 
projects@wardcivil.com.au. 
 
For more information on our projects, 
visit nswroads.work/t2w 
 
Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 


